
 

 

Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School 

Issue 19: 5th February 2021 
‘Proud and boastful people will be shamed, but wisdom stays with those who are modest and humble. ‘ 

Proverbs 11:2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be celebrating Pancake Day! 

Year 1 will be sending Beegu back to space. 

Year 2 will be travelling back in time to experience what it was like in a Victorian classroom. 

Year 3 will be creating portraits of our friends Mowzer & Fisherman Tom!  

Year 4 will be continuing to explore our wonderful world in RE and thinking about ways to protect it.  

Year 5 will be creating Nebulas and dodging Comets and Asteroids. 

Year 6 will be cooking up some war time grub in the woods! 

 

IMPORTANT HOLIDAY DATES 

INSET DAY – FRIDAY 12th February – Remote Parent 

Consultation Day. School Closed. 

Half term – 15th – 19th February inclusive 

Monday 22nd February – new term 

Easter holidays – 2nd – 16th April inclusive 

Monday 19th April – new term 

INSET – 28th May 

Half term – 31st May – 4th June inclusive  

Wednesday 21st July – children BREAK UP for the summer  

22ND AND 23RD JULY INSET  

Annual Reports to parents 

Next week we will be issuing the 

children’s Annual Reports. These will 

be posted to parents whose children 

are not in school on Tuesday and 

handed out to children who are in 

school. We are encouraging all 

parents to make an appointment to 

discuss the report over the next few 

weeks. Thank you. 

  

Year 2 have been exploring music by using some of the most amazing ‘junk.’ They have created 

their own Junk Band at home and at school! In school it sounded amazing!  

 

Advanced warning for a virtual World Book Day! 

Thursday 4th March is World Book Day we would like to get everyone involved – 

those at home and those at school. Please can you start to think about a 

favourite book character and what you could wear for that day. We hope to 

have some Zoom meetings to share the day and we will putting up lots of 

resources/activities for children at home and at school.  

Please remember that this is a fun event and we do not want parents to go to 

any expense. More information will follow after half term. 

 



 

 

 

 

Kyla has been busy 

this week at home 

baking a beautiful 

butterfly cake! It looks 

both amazing and 

delicious Kyla! Thank 

you for sending us your 

photos. 

 

Moses has been learning about money and has set up an incredible 

home shop! It is good to see that the shopkeeper and customer are 

wearing their face masks! Brilliant Moses! 

Remote learning for the week after half term 

Teachers have been working very hard to 

ensure all remote learning is uploaded to the 

website on the Friday before and posted out 

in advance of that week. In order to give the 

teachers a break over half term we will be 

putting up remote learning for the first 

Monday back and then uploading the rest 

of the week’s work on 22nd February. Thank 

you for your understanding.  

 

Imagine the feeling when you have been 

doing a complex Ordinance Survey jigsaw 

puzzle for the last few weeks and when 

you go to put the last piece in…   

 


